
 
 

Jumping Committee Summary of Business 

June 13th, 2023 

 

The EV Jumping committee met on June 13th, 2023, and is pleased to submit the following 

summary of business. 

Jumping Courses 
Extravaganza 
(Stewards/Judges/Course 
Designers)  

JVC are involved in a discussion regarding an annual refresher 
program for jumping officials. It has been proposed that this refresher 
course would be conducted on a yearly basis during the June – 
August period. Additionally, there is a desire to expand the program 
beyond a single state and include officials from other states as well. 
This indicates a broader vision for the refresher program, with the 
intention of involving officials from multiple regions. 
 

 

Base Horse registration  Starting July 1st, Base Horse Registration will be mandatory for all 
jumping classes, including those under 1.05m. While members 
jumping under 1.05m will not require a jumping license, they will need 
to ensure their horses have Base Horse Registration. For all other 
disciplines, base Horse Registration is for non-competing horses, and 
allows members to register young or breeding horses, secure their 
name and have their details registered for biosecurity and theft 
security purposes. Being base registered does not affect a member’s 
insurance in any way as insurance is attached to the member, not the 
horse.  
 

 

Jumping State Titles 
Expression of Interest 

An EOI for Jumping State Titles is underway and is nearly complete. 
There is a desire to send it out to clubs and venues as soon as 
possible.   
 

 

JVC Seat There is a vacant seat within the JVC committee. The intention is to fill 
this seat with a young person, indicating a desire to include youth 
representation in the decision-making process. The position will 
become available in six months' time, aligning with the next committee 
election. 
 

 

 


